Message from the Director, Center for Tourism Research,
Wakayama University

[t is my pleasure as Director, Center for Tourism Research at Wakayama University to be bringing you Volume 2 of the Wakayama
Tourism Review (WTR). The work in this issue is a small sample of the research that Members and Visiting Fellows are undertaking
and we hope the knowledge shared gives good for thought. I sincerely thank all of the authors for their contributions and look

forward to hosting you at Wakayama University soon.

Yours sincerely,

Wy ﬂM

Prof. Motohiro Adachi
Director
Center for Tourism Research

Wakayama University





